
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. 14-126/2010-PCI / 28844-947    Dated: 30.9.2011 

 

To All Universities. 
 

 

Sub: Clarification on Pharm.D qualification. 

 

Sir/Madam 

 

With reference to the subject cited above, I directed to inform that subject cited issue 

was considered by the 88
th

 /CC in its meeting held in August, 2011 & decided to 

forward a clarification to all universities that Pharm.D is a PG qualification and 

passed out students can directly register for Ph.D. 

 

This is for information. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Sd/- 

 (ARCHNA MUDGAL) 

Registrar-cum-Secretary  
 

 

 

 
Nav/14-126 letter /hd-2/p-11/7.9.1/27.9.11 

 


